
Greetings families!!!! This will be my
 second year teaching 1st grade at Markham Park 
School. I have been teaching for over 9 
years in Illinois as well as 5 years overseas. 
 I studied Early Childhood Education at Saint Xavier  
University. I have 3 amazing sons. I am so excited to 
be your first-grade teacher this year. Classdojo will 
be used for student behavior,  class updates and 
communication. Homework will be sent out every 
Monday and due every Friday. We are going to have 
a REMARKABLE time!!!

Purple and Pink
Starbucks 
Netflix
Exercising 
Pizza and Popcorn
Amazon 

Email:
phambrick@phsd144.net

Ms. Hambrick


